
Perspective on the publi...bor 
his at'itude (for Harper %. I;ow 
claim they do this bo- :k without 
thought of or desire for 7rofit), 
from :bile Inq 12/25 /66: 

"The publishers say the bo k is 
supe.-bly writ `en, is now an 
historical documyht end the 
public hes s riiht to know of the 
events which shocked the nation". 

Take each of these three things 
and de,-1 with, esp ,Nbet besides 
themenufectured scandal makes 
it historical, what "rir-ht to 
know" there is of slander, false-
hood and misrepresentation, of 
gross historical and reportorial 
inaccuracy, and point out that 
there is no murce i-. which there 
is less real information on "the 
events which shocked the nation" 
and certainly none in which what 
is presented as information is 
so overwhelmingly inaccurate. 

'Tess Canfield,. Her-,err s publteher, 
has termed the "anchester book 
ImovinJ,,, sincere 'Aid outstndin'." 


